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'Rights of Migrants in Action' project launched, Nepal to be one of the 

beneficiary countries  

 

The 'Rights of Migrants in Action' a 42 month project co-funded by the European Union and 

managed by the International Federation of Red Cross and Red Crescent Societies has been 

launched.  

Nepal is one of the beneficiary countries for the projects. The detailed actions for the project 

will be published soon. 

The project aims at fostering a coordinated approach of CSOs toward the protection of the 

rights of migrants, to enhance migrants' access to social services, and to build and strengthen 

the capacities of these CSOs to advocate for the rights of the migrants. 

The final beneficiaries will be the migrant population, in particular the most vulnerable 

groups (women, children, migrant domestic workers, victims of human trafficking and of 

other severe right’s violations within migration contexts), their families and potential 

migrants from the following origin, transit and destination countries in different regions of 

the world. 

The European Union has stated that responding adequately to the needs of migrants in 

today’s global economic and political context is obviously not a simple challenge. The 

effectiveness of activities in the domain of migration and development largely depends on the 

identification and establishment of strategic partnerships among civil society organisations 

(CSOs), between CSOs and governments at central and decentralised levels. 
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